
 
 

 

Paint Brush Hills 1041 Waiver Request-Londonderry Waterline Project 

 
Paint Brush Hills Metropolitan District is requesting a waiver to the 1041 process to construct a new 

waterline in Londonderry Ave. parallel to an existing waterline already in Londonderry. This new 

waterline is not being constructed to provide any additional water capacity to the district, but rather to 

provide additional pressure to existing areas of the district and soon to be constructed areas in Filing 14, 

which has been approved by the county. Currently, the district water system is in only one pressure 

zone, and providing enough pressure to the highest parts of the district, in the north, would result in 

over-pressurizing the lower parts of the district water system. Thus it is necessary to separate the 

district into three separate pressure zones. Since the existing waterline in Londonderry is currently 

serving those areas in what will be the middle pressure zone, a new waterline, parallel to the existing 

one in Londonderry, must be built to serve the upper zone with higher pressure than it currently has. 

The water in the upper zone will be able to be fed back into the middle zone through two pressure 

reducing valves located in Keating Dr. and Asbee St. 

 

Given no additional capacity of water volume is being served through this waterline, the district is 

requesting a waiver on the 1041 process. 

 
 


